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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter G with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through 

several math centers, and built with Gears, 

Legos, and connectors. We continue learning 

about the season of Advent and following 

along with our daily Advent Book. We water 

colored angels and decorated our Christmas 

Party Bags. We talked about hibernation, 

watched some cool videos, and did some fun 

activities. We wrote our letters to Santa, 

stamped, sealed, and delivered them to his 

mailbox. What FUN it was to get to see 

Santa, and all the decorated trees! He had a 

yummy treat for us! In Religion we talked 

about getting ready for Christmas. The 

littles enjoyed Father Robert’s visit and his 

beautiful statue of Mary of Guadalupe.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec. 13 – Family Movie Night 6 pm                        

Dec. 18 – Christmas Concert 6 pm                      

Dec. 19 – Pre-K Christmas Party                      

Dec. 20 – Early Dismissal-12:50 pm for Pre-K                     

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 – No School/Christmas Break 

Jan.  6 – Classes Resume 

NO Show and Tell next week. We will be 

practicing for the Christmas concert. 

 

Next week we will be working on the letter J 

and talking about Baby Jesus. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Kayden                                          

Tuesday – Camille                                              

Wednesday – Cayson                          

Thursday – Christmas Party                                    

Friday – Mrs. Steckler 

 

 
 

Notes 

TONIGHT is the fun movie night in the gym at 6:oo pm. Polar Express will be showing on the big 

screen! Wear your jammies or comfy clothes, bring a blanket or chair, and money for concessions. 

Our all school Christmas school concert will be on Wednesday, December 18th at 6:00 pm in church. 

Please have your little one meet us in the Gathering Hall connected to church at 5:45. We will be 

singing two songs and then go back into the Hall so you can pick up your child. They are doing great 

at learning their songs! 

Our Christmas Party will be on Thursday, December 19th at 9 am. We have all the supplies needed 

for the party. Thank you! 

     

        

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

December 13, 2024 
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